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Although being a year 1 Engineering student who intends for Computer Science instead of 

civil engineering, choosing to join Mingde project offered me an unforgettable memory of 

Guangzhou and of civil. 

 

As we walked through laboratories, I got to have a look at what civil engineers actually do 

during daily working. I got to know how is civil engineering really like. From the briefing 

lesson of YJK architecture modelling software, I got a detailed and deep understanding of 

design and implementation procedure during actual building. Although I have no previous 

experience related to the drawing, my fellow schoolmate and the senior student from SCUT 

helped me out by telling me what to do, step by step. 

 

I really appreciate the company of the fellow HKU students. They have made those days full 

of fun and laughter. They have made this travel more meaningful and memorable. All in all, 

thanks a lot for giving me this precious opportunity to travel and to learn, to widen my vision 

and to enjoy. 


